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MAZENOD MOTHERS ASSOCIATION
GENERAL MEETING 12/02/2020

Principles report (Tim Ford)
1.1. 2019 was the inaugural year for a lay principal at Mazenod and included significant
investment in the information technology (IT)
1.1.1.New LMS system moving manual processes online — Mazcom and Consent2go
1.1.2.Technology staff training
1.1.3.Taking a staged approach with more improvements to be delivered in 2020
1.2. Completed senior school building upgrade
1.3. Upcoming upgrade to the canteen area to increase the size and make the area more usable
1.4. 20 new staff onboard to support teachers transitioning into retirement
1.5. Academic awards moved to the middle of the year to include recognition of faith based
achievements
1.6. 90+ ceremony day of excellence that celebrates the students achievements
1.7. 2020 will see a continued focus on positive psychology implementing character strengths
assessments and analysis
1.8. External audit completed in 2019 used to support
1.8.1. Strategic goals
1.8.2.Use of data
1.8.3.Teacher modelling
1.9. Welcome to Michelle Symms new marketing/development role, will focus on utilising social
media to drive connectedness with the community. Will include engagement with students
with an interest in communications to support campaigns.
Mothers Dinner (Kayleen)
2.1. Scheduled for Friday may 8, 2020
2.2. Agreed that we would continue with the same format as 2019 with no guest speaker and
dance music after dinner
2.3. Agreed that the location, The Grand on Princess, would be rebooked for 2020
2.4. Year level leaders to support engagement for mothers who may not have attended in the
past that a year level table would be set up and communications sent to the mums advising
how to book on the general year level table.
2.4.1.Year 7 — Anna/Trang
2.4.2.Year 8 — Agnes
2.4.3.Year9-Emma
2.4.4 Year 10 — Simone Dutton
2.4.5.Year 11 — Debbie
2.4.6.Year 12 —Tracy /Tanja
MOCA Founders Day event — Comedy for a Cause — Tracy to represent the Mothers Association
on the organising committee. We will contribute decorations again this year.
Joint event with the Fathers Association (FA) - Trivia night at The Nott will confirm a date in
July/August — Kayleen to communicate with the FA president.
Due to minimal numbers at some events in 2019 we will reduce the number of events this year
and will not organise barefoot bowls in 2020.
Entertainment books — Agnes to manage the sale of entertainment books (all digital in 2020) and
will liaise with entertainment books and the office.
Other business



7.1.

7.2.
7.3.

Movie night to include the year level coordinators (from mothers dinner) to try and
increase numbers for 2020

Nancy to continue to manage the second hand uniform shop in 2020

Ladies Day at the Cricket club sponsored by Four Pillars Gin Saturday 15 Feb @ 2.30pm —
5.30pm



